Alekka Fullerton

Subject: FW: palmer offer inquiry

Mayor Hill and Assembly:

I am always interested in Haines and follow KHNS and Chilkat Valley News. I am sorry to see
the issue concerning the Borough Manager and Assembly. A stable administration is vital to
good operations and morale all around.

I’m sure there is a lot of discussion and concern now. I am writing to express a desire to
help if the Assembly feels I can be of assistance as an interim manager. I owned property
and built a house at Chilkat Lake (with Tony Malone’s help) and have spent a fair amount of
time in Haines over the years, so I feel a bit of a connection.

I was City Administrator in Craig; City Manager in Petersburg; and the City and Borough
Manager of Juneau for most of my career in municipal government. I have retired from city
management and now live in Anacortes, Washington.

My sole interest is to assist the Borough Assembly through the transition if they so desire.
I am not seeking a long term job.

Throughout my career I worked with people, problems, and issues and have been pretty
successful in that regard. I have completed formal mediation training, negotiated contracts,
hired and managed personnel in all aspects of municipal government and worked for dozens of

elected officials. I would be happy to work with the Assembly if that’s the direction they
decide to take.

Please forward this to the full Assembly, I only found your email contact on the Borough
website.

Feel free to email or call any time.

Sincerely,

Dave Palmer



